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Sept. 10, 2024

RECEIVED
Land Use Office, Att: Mrs. Burdict SEP 11 2024
Box 741, Col. Ledyard Hwy., Land Use Department

Ledyard, CT 06339

Dear Mrs Burdict,
| wish to go on record the I am strongly opposed to the most recent application

by Cashman GFI pertaining to quarrying and aggregaté“removal from the former
Dow Chemical property.

| am opposed for the following reasons: health and safety of residents, heavy
increase In highway traffic, noise (we already have the extraordinary noise and
heavy truck travel from an existing quarry in Gales Ferry), and damage to existing
buildings and property.

| thank you for your attention.
Sincerely,

Catherine Hiller

1071 Long Cove Rd

Gales Ferry, CT. 06335



